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OUTERKNOWN ADVENTURES ON THE GREAT BARRIER REEF

Covering an area of over 2,300 km and encompassing over 900
islands, the Great Barrier Reef is the worlds largest living
structure and home to an abundant and thriving array of marine
and birdlife species. It holds pride of place as one of the 7
natural worlds wonders of the world and is listed as a UNESCO
World Heritage area. We pioneered extended expedition cruises
on the outer reaches of the Great Barrier Reef over 35 years ago
and have forged a reputation for excellence and expertise in that
time. Aboard our expedition vessel Coral Discoverer, join us as
we embark on an immersive 7-day adventure to the remote and
untouched Northern reefs. We take a maximum of 72 guests to
explore the hidden corners, uninhabited sand cays, small
islands and pristine reef systems. Along the way find freedom
and solitude amidst this iconic seascape. Share the journey with
soaring seabirds and swim, dive and snorkel at far-flung Osprey
and Ribbon Reefs. Learn about ancient indigenous culture and
Australian heritage at historic Cooktown. Stretch your legs with a
hike to the summit of “Cooks Look”. Enjoy a sundowner with the
sand beneath your toes and the setting sun at deserted Sudbury
Cay. Onboard, you will be accompanied by expert guides
including a Marine Biologist, and our purpose designed small
ships are custom built for expedition cruising. With refined
steering capabilities, shallow draught and nimble explorer
tenders we will bring you closer to remote sites and natural
habitats. You will enjoy freshly prepared small-batch cuisine
featuring the best local ingredients and relax and enjoy quality
local beers and wines. With an intimate atmosphere and our
renowned warm Australian hospitality, you will quickly feel at
home and make new connections with

new friends.

ITINERARY

DAY 1: DEPART CAIRNS

Board Coral Discoverer at 4:00pm where there is time to settle
into your stateroom before our 5:00pm departure. Take the time
to become acquainted with all the facilities onboard before
joining your fellow explorers on the Sun Deck for Captains
Welcome Drinks at Double Island, overlooking the lights of Palm
Cove.

DAY 2: FITZROY ISLAND & SUDBURY CAY

At Fitzroy Island enjoy a walk through the Secret Garden
rainforest or for the more adventurous, a walk to the
de-commissioned lighthouse rewards hikers with panoramic
views of Coral Sea, islands and mainland mountain ranges.
Snorkel over the fringing reef, relax on the beach and there may
be an opportunity tolend a hand to the volunteers at the Cairns
Turtle Rehabilitation Centre, where sick and injured turtles are
cared for before being returned to the wild. Late in the
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afternoon, we arrive at Sudbury Cay, a tiny sand cay that barely
rises above the Coral Sea. Far removed from the bustle of
civilisation, we slip off our shoes and feel the sand between our
toes as the tropical waters of the Coral Sea lap gently against
the shoreline. Surrounded by glistening sea and bathed in the
glow of twilight, we enjoy sundowner drinks and the company of
like-minded explorers as we relax and watch the sun gently sink
below the horizon, enjoying the Captain’s Farewell Drinks at
sunset on our own private sand island.

DAY 3: MACKAY REEF & CAY

Relax on picturesque Mackay Cay and enjoy snorkelling the
pristine reef that surrounds it. Mackay Reef is a mid-shelf
platform reef, with vibrant hard and soft corals abound. The
northern side enjoys additional protection from the cay, making
it the perfect playground for turtles. A giant clam garden also
resides in the area, with some clams growing as big as 1.2m, all
with their own unique colours and patterns. On a clear day, from
the cay you can look back at the mainland to see tall mountains
covered in UNESCO world heritage Daintree rainforest. You can
see Cape Tribulation and Mount Sorrow as named by Captain
Cook during his eventful sail through the Great Barrier Reef. The
Kuku Yalangi tribe are the traditional owners of this region and
have lived in harmony with the environment for over 50,000
years. Dream time stories explain the unique shape of Mount
Peter Bot.

DAY 4: COOKTOWN

Come ashore in historic Cooktown and learn the history of the
Guugu Yimithirr, the first people of this ancient country. Discover
recent European history with a visit to the site where Lt. James
Cook beached HMB Endeavour to effect repairs in 1770.
Wander through the rare flora collection at the Botanic Gardens

and visit James Cook Museum, where the story of Cook’s
landing is told from an Aboriginal perspective and where
artefacts are on display. Later, we cruise towards Lizard Island,
arriving in time for sunset.

DAY 5: LIZARD ISLAND

We spend a whole day at Lizard Island where there is time to
hike to the summit of Cook’s Look and enjoy the same view Lt.
James Cook did when searching for safe passage through the
maze of coral reefs. Snorkel over giant clam gardens from the
beach at Watson’s Bay, relax on the white-sand beach beneath
shady she oak trees and learn about the tragic story surrounding
Mary Watson. There may be an opportunity to visit Lizard Island
Research Station, operated by the Australian Museum to
facilitate coral reef research and education on the Great Barrier
Reef.

DAY 6: OSPREY REEF

One of the world’s best dive sites, Osprey Reef is a submerged
atoll in the Coral Sea. The top of a mountain which rises from
the seafloor, surrounded by a vast ocean, it draws many
beautiful and rare marine creatures to its plummeting
walls.Osprey Reef is a highly prized tropical dive location
amongst scuba divers, called an ‘oasis for living creatures of all
kinds’ by Sir David Attenborough. The vibrant corals and
crystal-clear waters make it an unforgettable place to discover.
Here we will spend time in the water exploring the 30m deep
lagoon and drift diving the walls, where you may see large
pelagic fish, rays, and sharks drawn in from the surrounding
deep blue to enjoy the richness of this ocean oasis. Osprey Reef
is a true expedition-style destination and our visit is subject to
appropriate weather conditions.
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DAY 7: RIBBON REEF #9 & #10

The Ribbon Reefs are a narrow line of outer coral reefs on the
edge of the continental shelf and are renowned for their prolific
marine life and extensive coral species. Enjoy the rare
opportunity to snorkel and dive on the Ribbon Reefs which sit on
the edge of the continental shelf. Due to their location far
offshore from the Australian coast, the Ribbon Reefs offer
excellent diving and snorkelling opportunities, with Ribbon Reef
#9 a favourite for its wide variety of marine life and pinnacles
cloaked in coral. Join a guided snorkel tour led by our expert
Expedition Team and witness this extraordinary ecosystem up
close. These northern reefs are renowned for spotting iconic
marine species such as potato cod, wrasse, sharks and turtles.

DAY 8: ARRIVE CAIRNS

Our Great Barrier Reef adventure concludes in Cairns this
morning as we bid farewell to new-found friends, the Master and
crew, disembarking at 8:00am.

Please Note:

Tours of the Lizard Island Research Station are subject to
availability and cannot be guaranteed due to operational
considerations. This itinerary is an indication of the destinations
we visit and activities on offer. Throughout the expedition, we
may make changes to the itinerary as necessary to maximise
your expeditionary experience. Allowances may be made for
seasonal variations, weather, tidal conditions and any other
event that may affect the operation of the vessel.
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YOUR SHIP: CORAL DISCOVERER

YOUR SHIP: Coral Discoverer

VESSEL TYPE:

LENGTH:

PASSENGER CAPACITY:

BUILT/REFURBISHED:

Yacht-like Coral Discoverer set a new benchmark standard of
sophistication in expedition cruising when she was constructed
by us in 2005. Coral Discoverer sailed on pioneering
expeditions through Papua New Guinea, the islands of the South
Pacific, Vanuatu, New Zealand, West Papua, and the Spice
Islands. She led explorations into remote areas, focusing on
destinations that were largely inaccessible to larger cruise ships.
Coral Discoverer is exceptionally nimble and maneuverable, with
a shallow draught to get up close to destinations, ocean views
from all public spaces, an expansive open-air sun deck, all
outside-facing staterooms, and state-of-the-art tools for
exploration including the Xplorer, zodiacs, a glass-bottom boat,
and kayaks. A full refurbishment in 2018 saw the addition of
private balconies, the much-loved Xplorer sundeck bar, and all
new furnishings throughout the ship. Comfortable, reliable, and
intimately scaled, Coral Discoverer now conducts expeditions
across Australia's coast - Tasmania, Cape York and Arnhem
Land and the Kimberley. Australian flagged and staffed by an
Australian and New Zealand crew, your experience aboard Coral
Discoverer will be memorable. Onboard Accommodation
Onboard accommodation comprises 36 spacious modern

staterooms. You can select from Bridge, Promenade or Main
Deck staterooms offering a choice of twin through to junior
king-size doubles. All staterooms have an ocean view, en-suite
facilities, settee, large wardrobe, desk, luggage storage,
individual air-conditioning control, and are serviced daily.
Onboard Facilities What you would expect of a much larger
cruise ship: Large sundeck Spa Pool Guest computer
Comprehensive reference library Phone and fax facilities Lecture
lounge with large plasma screen Limited laundry facilities Two
fully stocked cocktail bars Boutique and dive shop
Air-conditioned public areas Coral Discoverer is equipped with
the latest technology active stabilizers and is fitted with
state-of-the-art safety and navigational equipment and is the
only Australian passenger ship registered with full SOLAS
compliance allowing opportunities to explore a multitude of
international voyages. Dining All meals during the cruise are
included. Breakfast and lunch are served in the Dining Room
located on the Main Deck and are buffet-style while dinner is
table d'hote. Coffee and tea is available 24 hours. Standard
hours are breakfast from 7:00-8:30am, lunch at 12:30pm and
dinner at 7:30pm however meal times may vary according to the
day's activities. Meal times will be advised in the onboard daily
bulletins. Excursion Boats And Zodiacs The "Xplorer" is a
specially designed aluminium excursion vessel used for the
majority of our excursions. This vessel has high horsepower
engines and will accommodate all passengers at one time. The
"Xplorer" will be used for landings and for extensive exploration
of rivers and tributaries. For your added convenience and
comfort, the "Xplorer" is equipped with an awning and toilet. We
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also carry two inflatable landing craft (Zodiacs). Designed for
expedition work, these large and heavy-duty inflatables are
extremely safe. Separate air compartments retain a large reserve
of buoyancy even if the boats damaged. The flat bottom design
permits these crafts to land directly onto the beaches. Expect
nonetheless to wade through shallow water to reach the shore.
See photo

below (right)
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INSIDE YOUR SHIP

Bridge Deck Balcony Main Deck A

Main Deck B Promenade A

Promenade B Solo
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PRICING

11-Nov-2024 to 18-Nov-2024

Main Deck A £3021 GBP pp

Main Deck B £2776 GBP pp

Bridge Deck Balcony £4352 GBP pp

Promenade A £3504 GBP pp

Promenade B Solo £4711 GBP pp

18-Nov-2024 to 25-Nov-2024

Promenade A £3504 GBP pp

Main Deck A £3021 GBP pp

Bridge Deck Balcony £4352 GBP pp

Main Deck B £2776 GBP pp

Promenade B Solo £4711 GBP pp

25-Nov-2024 to 02-Dec-2024

Main Deck B £2776 GBP pp

Bridge Deck Balcony £4352 GBP pp

Promenade A £3504 GBP pp

Main Deck A £3021 GBP pp

Promenade B Solo £4711 GBP pp


